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Platinum class 

Platinum class have enjoyed getting into the Christmas spirit, we have had a 

cheeky elf from the North pole visit us and the students have enjoyed coming in 

to class in the mornings and finding what he has been upto. The elf even got 

involved in some of our lessons, freezing himself into a cuboid and asking students 

to count the right angles!  

Students have enjoyed learning about different Christmas tradtions from around 

the world and taking part in lots of arts and crafts making Christmas gifts for 

our families.  

Merry Christmas to all from Platinum class !  

 


